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To:  All Media 

 From:  Sgt. Brendan Gillooley 

 Date:  May 19th, 2017 

 Re:  Child Safety Seat Check Event 

 

On Saturday, May 20th, 2017, from 10:00am to 1:30pm, the Town of 

Glenville Police Department will be participating in the Our Lady of Grace 

Church Spring Festival, by co-hosting a child safety seat check station with 

the Saratoga County Sheriff’s Department.  

 The Glenville Police Department will also be assisted at the event by 

members from the Village of Scotia and the Town of Rotterdam Police 

Departments. 

 The address of the event is 73 Midline Road, Ballston Lake, NY 

12019. 

There will be no appointments taken for this event. Child safety seat 

checks will be completed on a “first come, first served” basis.  

           

  


